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THE SECRETARY OF THE INTERIOR

WASHINGTON

November 6, 1963
46rch 3, :49

Dear Dr. Garcia:

Thank you for your recommendation of Mr Cornelio Gonzales
for employment at the Padre Island National Seashore. We
are sending him job application forms and information on
how to submit them.

If this works like some of the other newly created seashores,
there will be very few jobs of this sort available at first, as
little or no land is actually in Federal owner ship and under
the control of the National Park Service. However, if there
are any suitable openings you may be sure that we will give
Mr. Gonzales every possible consideration.

Sincerely,Cj-=Somp
Stewart L. Udall
Secretary of the Interior

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
3024 Morgan
Corpus Christi, Texas


